
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

DAVIS PARK 

FIRE DISTRICT 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

that a Public Hearing will be 

held on October 16, 2018 at 

3:50 PM at the firehouse located 

at Trustees Walk, Davis Park 

The purpose of the Public 

Hearing will be to permit public 

review of the proposed 

budget for the Davis Park 

Fire District for the calendar 

year 2019.   

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER 

NOTICE that a copy of 

the proposed budget has been 

filed with the Town Clerk and 

is available for review and is 

also on the Districts Web Site. 

(www.dpfd.org). 

 

BY ORDER OF THE 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

OF THE DAVIS PARK FIRE DISTRICT, 

Town of Brookhaven, County 

of Suffolk, New York. 

Matthew Jones 

District Secretary 


